
MONIKA ALCH, ARTISTIC DIRECTOR 

 Fall  2021 

School Administrator/Attendance Office: 

The Chautauqua Regional Youth Ballet will be performing the Nutcracker at the 
Reg Lenna Center For The Arts on Thursday, December 9th, 2021 at 10am for 
local schools.  We are requesting that our dancers attending your school be 
excused on this date. 

This is a great experience for our dancers and for the 1,000 students county-wide 
that will be attending this year’s performances.  We greatly appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Bush 
Executive Director  

Chautauqua Regional Youth Ballet     21 East Third St. Suite 300     Jamestown, NY 14701      716-664-0766     WWW.CRYB.NET 




